
 

NOTIFICATION TO THE PARTIES 

 

Postal address: 
CITES Secretariat 
Palais des Nations 

Avenue de la Paix 8-14 
1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland 

cites.org 

 

 Secretariat of the Convention on International Trade in Endangered Species of Wild Fauna and Flora (CITES) 

No. 2025/095 Geneva, 31 July 2025 

CONCERNING: 

ECUADOR 

Trade of sharks from Ecuador with commercial purposes 

1. This Notification to the Parties is published at the request of Ecuador. 

2. In Notification to the Parties No. 2025/071 of June 2, 2025, the Secretariat informed the Parties, 
at the request of the Management Authority of Ecuador, that as of July 1 of this year and until 
further notice, it will not issue CITES permits or certificates for commercial purposes for shark 
species listed in the appendices to the Convention. 

3. The Management Authority of Ecuador has requested the Secretariat to inform all Parties that, 
as of July 22 of this year, it will resume issuing CITES permits or certificates for commercial 
purposes for shark species listed in the appendices to the Convention, with the exception of 
species that are under suspension in accordance with Notification to the Parties No. 2025/036 
of March 20, 2025. 

4. If a Party has any questions regarding the validity of a permit from Ecuador, please do not 
hesitate to contact the CITES Management Authority directly. 

 

https://cites.org/sites/default/files/notifications/E-Notif-2025-071.pdf
https://cites.org/sites/default/files/notifications/E-Notif-2025-036.pdf
https://cites.org/eng/parties/country-profiles/ec/national-authorities

